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A Church That 

C.A.R.E.S. 
 

Connecting 

  Affirming 

   Reaching       

     Equipping  

       Sending 
 

146 Leitersburg Street, Greencastle, PA  17225 
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The Lord’s Day     

 

October 8, 2017 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Children’s Church in the basement for ages 4 through 5th grade (9:00 & 11:10) 
 
Today we welcome Brian Thrush and his wife April to our service.  Brian 
is a missionary through CRU that we have supported for a few years.  
They currently live in Seattle Washington.  He will be sharing details 
about his ministry during Sunday school.  Adult classes will be combined 

in the sanctuary overflow. 
 
  
 
TODAY @ 4:00 - FALL PICNIC.  Please join us for our 

annual fall picnic for food and fellowship.  Antrim Township 

Community Park on Grant Shook Rd.  Bring a hot or cold 

dish to share as well as your place setting and drinks.  Soup, 

steamers, and hot dogs will be provided.  Hope you can 

come!   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Last Week…  

Attendance 229 

General   $ 6,377.09 

Missions   $ 1,917.00 

Building Fund   $     662.00 

Sunday School   $     151.00 

Administrative Board Meeting – 

Monday, Oct 9 @ 6:30 
 

Oct. - First Service Ushers 
Greg Elliott - Head Usher   
Gary Murray 
Grant Murray 
Carlton Hess 
Helen Orr 

Prelude 
Reading #648 
Time of Prayer 

Opening Hymn #1 
Offering 

Songs of Praise 
Missions Moment 

Bible Message 
Closing Song #307 

Benediction 

WELCOME TEAM 
Oct. 8 –   Widder Family 
Oct. 15 – Scott Garling Family 
Oct. 22 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Oct. 29 – Jim & Joel Hart 
Nov. 5 –  Tom & Christopher Keely 



Pastor:  
David Rawley 
rawley@centurylink.net 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 
Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 
web site:   
www.greencastleub.org  

 

The altar flowers are in memory of Robert Davis, given 
by Frances Davis  

 
The flowers on the piano are in memory of Denny 

Timmons, given Charlene Timmons 
 

 

 
Released time is a Bible teaching/memorization for 
public school children, grades 3-5.  Our church is 
used each Wednesday for this program.  Nursery 
help is needed for children of Released Time 
volunteers.  This would be in the 11:00 – 2:00 time 
frame.  If you could help or have questions, contact 
Wendy Houser - 717-658-0945 or 
swhouser91@gmail.com.   
 
 

PUPPETS 4 CHRIST have begun preparing for the 2018 puppet 

season.  Practices will be held Sundays from 2 – 3:30 in the 

church sanctuary. Any students in grades 4th through 12th are 

welcome to join the team.  For questions, contact Bethany 

Elliott at 717-655-0304 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY 

NEXT WEEK 
1st  
Nursery 
 
 
  

Deb Michalsky & 
Judy Bowman 

Ryan & Brooke 
Eberly 

   

2nd  Nursery 
Heidi Myers & 

Children 
Cindy Rawley & 
Connie Tracey 

Acolyte  
Josh Rayarao (1st) 
Keira Davis (2nd) 

Caitlin Horner (1st) 
Saffron Lance (2nd) 

Greeters 
Gene & Sally 

Weagley 
Andy & Lori Webb 

Family 

Prelude Ryan Eberly Barry Stottlemyer 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS  
Senior Outing – Oct. 10 @ 9:00 
Breakfast at Hickory Ridge Restaurant, 6097 LWW,  
St Thomas.  There will also be a speaker (baseball 
personality).  Vans will leave church at 8:25 and return 

around 11:30.   RSVP to Bob & Fran Stoner (717-597-0189) by TODAY. 
 
 

Pregnancy Ministries Celebration and Fundraising Dinner 

Thursday, Oct. 12, 6:15 at Antrim BIC Church (catered by Mrs. 

Gibbles).  There is no charge to attend 

the dinner but you must make a 

reservation with PMI.  You may contact 

them on their website 

www.pregnancyministries.org. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

LOST & FOUND – After our visit to Eyler’s Valley 

Chapel, a green book mark was found at the chapel.  If 

this is yours, contact Brian Simmons at 

brianteum@yahoo.com or contact the church office 

(717-597-8525). 
 

 

  

 

 
Rhodes Grove Camp Fall Work Day Oct 14, 8 – 5 pm 

Come out and help the RGC Team get camp ready for our Fall and 
Winter service season!  Contact the office if you want to help and 

to get more details. office@rhodesgrove.com or (717) 375-4162 

Next Sunday 

You Asked For It … The Spirit of Man Rises Upward 

mailto:brianteum@yahoo.com

